
WWG Pakistan - Advisory on Possible Disruptions Due to Protests in Islamabad 

 

Dear Valued Customers and Partners, 

 

We are pleased to share that, as per media reports, the government and protestors have reached an 

agreement, and the protests have concluded protest with immediate effect. Life in the northern cities 

of Pakistan is gradually returning to normal. 

However, it may take 2–3 days for the authorities to fully clear containers and other obstructions 

from the roads.  

Should you have any questions or require assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

 

Regards 

Qasim Mahmood 

Manager - North Pakistan 

 

WWG Consolidators (Pvt.) Ltd. 

Lufthansa House, Suite # 201, 2nd Floor, 

5-G/2, Block H, Gulberg II, Lahore - Pakistan. 

UAN:111 111 994 (WWG) 

Phone : +92-42-35872704-5,35777095  Ext. 122 

Cell : +92302-8403904   

Email : qasim.mahmood@wwgcpk.com 
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